
 

22 September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
You may be aware of an Information Evening taking place tomorrow evening; please note 
this is for Year 8 and Year 9 only. 
 
We will be holding our 'Meet the Tutor' event for Year 7 parents on Thursday 16 
October where you will receive information on how to support your young person and have 
an opportunity to meet your young person's tutor. 
 
Further information about this event, including timings, will be sent nearer the time. 
 
Best wishes 
The Year 7 Team 
 
 


